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ALIGNS BRAND IDENTITY WITH REDESIGNED LOGO AND WEBSITE 

 

 

The board of Directors (the “Board”) of UG Healthcare Corporation Limited (“UG Healthcare” or the 

“Company” and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to inform that the Company has 

relaunched its corporate website and unveiled its new corporate logo to align its brand identity for the 

Group.  

 

Mr. Lee Jun Yih, Executive Director and Finance Director of UG Healthcare said, “The new website and 

brand identity better reflects our market-leading position in key markets where we operate, and 

demonstrates our commitment to our stakeholders. We value the trust and brand loyalty that our 

stakeholders have in us and we are committed to delivering positive values to all of you.”  

 

Please visit the website at www.ughealthcarecorporation.com for more information. Shareholders keen 

to keep yourselves updated with the latest developments of the Company, are welcomed to sign up for 

the email alerts.   

 

 

By Order of the Board 

UG Healthcare Corporation Limited 

 

Lee Keck Keong 

Executive Director and CEO 

 

4 April 2022 

 

This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s Sponsor, SAC Capital Private Limited (the 

“Sponsor”). 

 

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading 

Limited (“SGX-ST”) and the SGX-ST assumes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, 

including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this 

announcement. 

 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Charmian Lim (Telephone no.: (65) 6232 3210) at 1, Robinson 

Road, #21-00 AIA Tower, Singapore 048542. 

http://www.ughealthcarecorporation.com/

